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First name: Sarah

Last name: Hubbell

Organization: clergy, retired

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Supervisory, | oppose opening the Alaskan roadless area to further development. The
proposed rule changes, in my opinion, would decrease protections to wildlife and habitat in the areas impacted.
The rules as proposed do not further the interests of maintaining sustainable forests for future generations.
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